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February 14, 2022

Dr. Daniel Tsai

Deputy Administrator and Director

Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-26-12
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Re: lowa Wellness Plan §1115 COVID-19 Demonstration (Project #11-W-00289/7)
Dear Dr. Tsai:

The lowa Department of Human Services (DHS) is pleased to learn that the Centers for
Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) has approved our Managed Care Risk
Mitigation COVID-19 Public Health Emergency §1115 Waiver application.

This letter serves as our formal acceptance of the STCs.

We look forward to continuing to work with our federal partners at CMS.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Matney
Medicaid Director

cc.  Wanda Boone-Massey, CMS
Judith Cash, CMS
Laura D’Angelo, CMS
Jennifer Steenblock, lowa Medicaid

1305 E. Walnut Street, Des Moines, |IA 50319-0114





